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District 14 D- Details 

A Message from District Governor Dale High 

Pennsylvania District 14 - D Lions             December 2016 

   

Tuesday Dec 13th-Region I Zone B-Christmas Party 

Saturday, Dec 17th-Light Up Christiana  

Sunday, Dec 25th-MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL 

Sunday, Jan 8th-Baron Stiegel Lions Club Breakfast 

   

   
                    
                   Alone we can do so little 

                   Together we can do so much     
                     
                   As a Club, as a District 
 
                   As a State, and as Lions International    
              
                   District Governor  
                  
                   Dale L High   

The holidays are upon us  Enjoy the season as it 

seems like we just finished the Christmas season 

and we are into it again.  Spread the Christmas 

cheer. Have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year.    “CHEERS”                                                                                         

Remember as Lions we do the little things in life 

and in Lions to show others that a Life of Ser-

vice is a life worth living   Being a Lion is not a 

chore it’s not an obligation  It’s something we 

look forward to  It is in giving we receive  

 Abe Lincoln once  said  In the end , it’s not the 

years  in your life that count, it’s the Life in your 

Years   Church Hill said  a lie gets half way around 

the world before the truth has chance to get its 

pants on  A good objective is to help those who are 

doing poorly to do well and to help those who are 

doing well to do even better 
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DISTRICT GOVERNORS OFFICIAL VISIT SCHEDULE 

 
 

Northeast PA Lions Service Foundation News 
 

The Northeast PA Lions Service Foundation’s Web site is up and run-
ning. To get the latest news and to find out more about the foundation 
go to the following Website 
 

www.nepalsf.org 

 

Thurs 8-Dec Wilshire Hills Lions Club 
Lancaster Yacht 
Club 

Mon 12-Dec Bareville Leola Leacock Lions Club 
Bareville War Memo-
rial Bldg. 

Tues 13-Dec Region I -Zone B-Christmas Party 
Good and Plenty 
Rest 

Tues 22-Nov New Holland Lions Club Yoder's Rest 

Tues 3-Jan Penn-Elm  Lions Club 
St Paul Lutheran 
Church 

Tues 10-Jan Christiana Lions Club Lions Building 

Thurs 12-Jan Marietta Lions Club Pioneer Fire Co 

Mon 16-Jan Wakefield Lions Club 
Tanglewood Golf 
Grill 

Tues 17-Jan Denver Lions Club Denver Fire Co 

Thurs 19-Jan West Earl Lions Club West Earl Fire Co 

Mon 23-Jan east Cocalico Lions Club Reamstown Fire Co 

Tues 24-Jan Akron Lions Club Akron Fire Co 

Thurs 26-Jan Reinhold's Lions Club Reinhold's VFW 

http://www.nepalsf.org
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Thoughts from the 1st Vice District Governor,  

Bill Brown 

     

It's been very busy months with Great Rallies. 
Meeting fellow Lions, Lionesses, and Leo's. 
 
Training of club offices, and State Council Meetings, which 
my wife and I enjoy. 
 
Remember to spruce up your club signs along the high-
ways, and streets.  
 
Be Proud of Lionism. 
Roar Lions Roar.  
 
With the Holidays ahead for us, remember to make 
Time for Family, and Friends.  
 
With many blessings this holiday season, and always. 
 
 Lion Bill Brown 1VDG 

     Greetings from the 2nd Vice District Governor, 

                              Gene Hilton 

 

 Greetings,  

I look forward to serving you as 2nd Vice District Gover-

nor.  

I will work hand in hand with 1st Vice District Governor 

Lion Bill Brown and Past District Governor District Gov-

ernor Lion Dale High to maintain the “High” standards of 

District 14-D 

Lion Gene Hilton, 2nd Vice District Governor 
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                        NEW MEMBERS  

  
        New Member          Club             Sponsor 

 

         Michael P Wisler         Columbia Lions                       Lion John Yohe 

         Steve E Hammer        Conoy Lions                            Lion Stephen Olkowski 

         Shane M Robinson     Manheim Township Lions        Lion Larry Miller 

         William F Rupp           Manor Ridge Lions                  Lion Charles Bornstein 

         

 

FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  PLEASE FORWARD 

YOUR ARTICLES BY DEC 20TH FOR THE 

JANUARY NEWSLETTER.  LET OTHER 

CLUBS KNOW WHAT YOUR CLUB IS UP 

TOO!  SHARE YOUR PHOTOS!  EMAIL TO 

ME At: agordon50@frontiernet.net 

Thank you! 

                                                    In memorandum 

         PDG Paul Delong                                            Heidelberg Lions 

         Lion William Raines                                         Lititz Lions 
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Centennial Service Challenge Goal 
for the Month of December is " 

"Relieving the Hunger" 
 

Don't forget to donate to food 
banks. Help others get through 

the Holidays without hunger. We 
can help a neighbor going through 
rough times with a meal. Or share 
a plate of food at your table with 

someone. It is so rewarding to help 
someone in need.  

My husband and I have helped  
this time of year with giving to 
a family in need since 1991. It  
has been my husband's family 

tradition. So,  we are just continuing  
the tradition. 

Sometimes it was a Christmas  
Tree. Sometimes a needy family 
with presents for their children. 
Last year it was a mother and  
daughter in a grocery line that  

didn't have enough money to get  
groceries they needed or wanted.  
Of which, we never met before. 

We told clerk to add it to our bill. 
They were shocked, cried and  

thanked us.  
That feeling is priceless.  

 
Happiness is when what you  

think, what you say, and what 
you do are in harmony. 

 
Quote by:  Mahatma  Gandhi  

 
            
Roar Lions Roar 

 
We had 2 Peace Posters handed  

to the Cabinet Mtg. 
 

1st Place Winner is Emily Kornacki 
Age 12 from Brownstown Elementary 

She will receive a check for $75.00 from 
District. And, it will be mailed to Pa State 

 in Harrisburg.  
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2nd Place Winner is Katherine Sweet 
 

Age 13 from Octorara Junior HS 
She will receive a check for 50.00 

from the District. 
(Christiana Lions Club submitted) 

 
Both children did a Great Job!!! 

And,  a special Thank you to West Earl 
Lions Club, and Christiana Lions Club 

for supporting the Peace Poster Contest 
Remember to order your Peace Poster  

Kit starting  in January for 2017 Contest. 
 

Super Job  
We made it to our Centennial  

Challenge Goal. Keep reporting,  
your club achieved challenges. 

Let's earn patches for your banners! 
 

Your club can work on these Centennial  
Service Challenges all year. 

Be sure to report your service activities  
through MYLCI's Service Activity Report.  
We want to Roar about our Service and 

get recognition for our endeavors. 
For more information you can call or 

 (717-517-4679) or email 
 susiee2@verizon.net. 

 
Enjoy the Holidays,  and 

Cherish everyday that you have  
with loved ones, and friends. 

2017 will be a exciting year in  
Lions.   

 
 

Respectfully, 
District Centennial Challenge Coordinator  

Lion Lorraine Brown 

mailto:susiee2@verizon.net
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PRIDE! 

 

“FAB 4” NEWS & VIEWS 

 
The holidays are now officially upon us, and you know what that means, don’t you?  For many of us, it's 
the start of the usual frenzied pace of shopping, wrapping, baking, and visiting.  While both Thanksgiving 
Day and Christmas Day are highlights of the season, at some point shouldn't we all relax and take in some 
quiet time to reflect on what our clubs have accomplished throughout the year?  Whether you belong to 
the Blue Ball, Heidelberg, Lititz, or Millersville clubs, there are many grateful community residents who 
have counted on our collective efforts to make an important and meaningful difference in their lives. My 
heartfelt thanks to all District 14-D Lioness for your continued caring service!!   
 
Our deepest sympathies to the Heidelberg Twp Lioness and Lions Clubs, as both Lioness Betty and her 
husband PDG Paul DeLong passed within a few days of each other at the end of October.  They certainly 
left their mark in their community, and both contributed so much to Lionism.  Each will be greatly 
missed!!!  
 
Have you checked out the latest on our new District 14-D Lioness Clubs Facebook page yet?  In addition to 
keeping up with our own “Fab 4” Clubs' events, we are now corresponding with the ladies from the 
Nelson Lioness Club of District 202E in New Zealand! Let me know if you have any questions or comments 
for them, especially since their area was recently hit by a 7.8 magnitude earthquake.  Thankfully, the 
members are all safe, but there was much damage, especially in the surrounding areas.  From a post on 
their FB page, “This last week has been very trying for many of our fellow Lions and Lioness friends and 
families who continue to be affected by the devastating natural event.”  Please keep them all in your 
thoughts and prayers. 
 
Also, Lionesses, do send your event posts/fliers not only to the District Newsletter, but also to me. so that 
I can post it to our Facebook page.  Take advantage of these opportunities to get the word out, and be 
sure to Share, Share, Share!! 
 
“So much has been given to me; I have no time to ponder over that which has been denied.” --Helen 
Keller 
 
Happy Thanksgiving and Merry Christmas to all District 14-D Lioness and Lions! 
 
Lioness Coordinator Diane Coffey 
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This year the Christiana Lions Club is hosting the Christmas Banquet for the Clients and Staff of 
Vision Corp.  All fellow Lions, Spouses and Guests are invited. 

 

  DATE: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 at 6:30pm 

   

  PLACE: Good ‘n Plenty Restaurant 

       Route 896 Smoketown, PA 

 

  COST: $19.00 per person 

 

  MENU: Family Style Dinner 

 

Please inform your members at your up-coming meetings.  In order to avoid congestion that 
evening, Lions and guests planning to attend should pay their own club representative, who will 

in turn bring the funds that evening.  

 

Please RSVP on or before November 30, 2016.  

  

Contact Lion Walt Crellin at 717-475-1268 or email - wcrellin@comcast.net 

All reservations are to be paid by December 13, 2016. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at the Banquet, 

 

 

Lion Walt Crellin, Secretary 
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! December 17th will be the day to ! 

“Light up Christiana”. 

 Christiana Lions Club has several activ-
ities planned throughout the day  

 

Culminate with the lighting/decoration   
contest from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

 

Freight Station,  
10 Railroad Avenue, for a hot dog  

dinner and have their picture taken  
with Santa.!!  

From 6 to 8 p.m., enjoy cookies  
and refreshments at the  

Christiana Freight Station.  

 
During this time, hay rides  

will be available for folks to ride around town 
and  

enjoy the lights.  

The Freight  
Station will also be open on  

Sunday from 1 to 5 p.m. for you to enjoy  
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Manor Ridge Collected 30 lbs of keys last year from the 
community. If clubs would like to collect the keys Manor 
Ridge would be more than happy to take them to Camp 
Kydney for them. 
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